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To Senate Committe on Natural Resources and Wildfire: 

 

We are a developed nation and that means we do not do cruel and unusual treatment 

of any living species, especially our beautiful cougars.   To use hounds to hunt 

cougars or any living animal is honestly sickening.  Voters do not like this and reject it 

and it's not okay to opt out of what we want.  Honestly, I can't imagine any "leader" 

supporting something so cruel as this.   Cougars belong in our state, and counties, 

and deserve to be treated with the utmost care.   We are lucky to have these species.  

When I go to other countries like France, there are no longer any wild animals.    We 

want to have wild animals and we also want to manage anything humanely as we 

insist we also do for humans.   

 

Please be a leader and please be a decent, humane human.   Oppose this. 

 

 


